
Inspection of Public Records Act (IPRA) Process 

 

"Citizens in a democracy have a fundamental right to have access to public records. This right is 
recognized by the New Mexico Legislature through the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act, 
NMSA 1978, 14-2-1 et seq. ("IPRA"), and by the New Mexico Supreme Court, which stated in 1977 that a 
citizen's right to know is the rule and secrecy is the exception..." 

 

IPRA requests related to the New Mexico Council for Purchasing from Persons with Disabilities should be 
sent to: 

 

Matt Loehman 
Executive Director 
Horizons of New Mexico 
 
6121 Indian School Rd., NE, Suite 102 
Albuquerque, NM 87110 
mloehman@horizonsofnewmexico.org 
505-345-1540  
 

Please note: The Council may charge reasonable fees for copying public records upon an IPRA request. 
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